Over the winter break your Wilmington.edu mailbox will be migrated over to Office365. Here are some of the great benefits of this change:
 
· Increase of your mailbox size from the current 75MB to 50GB (over 660 times more space!)
· 1TB+ of personal cloud storage with OneDrive for each student
· Online & Desktop versions of Word, Excel, PowerPoint, and OneNote for Windows and Macs (up to 5 installs total per student)
· Office365 apps for your iPhone and Android phones (up to another 5 installs)
 
Once migrated to Office365, you will no longer be able to access your email from the old link: https://spartan.wilmington.edu/owa link. Instead you would go to the new link:
 
https://outlook.office.com/owa/?realm=wilmington.edu
 
(remember to update your bookmarks if you have the old one saved)
 
The links on the WC@Home and external website will stay the same and will direct you to Office 365. Once everyone is migrated, we’ll update the link to the new site.
 
To learn more about Office365 please follow this link:
 
https://support.office.com/office-training-center
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have your email on an iOS or Android device then you will need to remove the current account before setting up the Office365 account. You can use the built in email apps on your device or you can download the Microsoft Outlook app. Please follow the attached instructions on setting up your email on your mobile devices. (**Instructions on WC Home page under NEW WC EMAIL)
 
As always if you have any questions please contact the IT helpdesk at helpdesk@wilmington.edu, x459, or 937-481-2459

